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Strike action is always the last resort for dedicated public sector
workers, but the Government has refused to listen to our
concerns. They are determined to press ahead with their attacks
on the LGPS – your pension scheme.

Even if you are not in the LGPS your support is important.

We are asking all members who have been balloted to:

n strike on 28 March

n fully support local activities on the day

n attend union meetings about the dispute

n encourage non-members to become union members.

Members in the NHS and other sectors could show solidarity by
donating to the strike fund and joining in any lawful activities.

Working together we can defend our pension scheme and win our
case for equality of treatment with other public sector workers.

For more information contact your trade union or
visit www.protectourpensions.org.uk
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